WE NEED YOU!

HELP US PROTECT FOOD ACCESS
FOR OVER 13,000 VERMONTERS

Join us to submit public comments in opposition to a harmful federal proposal
which would increase hunger in our state, and take 3SquaresVT away from:

 Low-income working families with costly housing and child care expenses
« Older Vermonters and people with disabilities with modest savings

It would also harm children in these households by decreasing their access to
nutritious food and threatening to cut them off from free school meals.

Take action and have your voice heard.

Tell the Trump administration that you oppose this harsh proposal:
submitting comments is quick, easy, and effective.

Visit www.hungerfreevt.org/protect3squaresvt to get
what you need to write and submit your comment now.
The deadline for comments is September 23rd.

www.hungerfreevt.org/protect3squaresvt




